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/O=DPECS/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=CESAR IVAN GONZALEZ

From: Shalina Miah
Sent: lunes, 10 de diciembre de 2012 11:52 p.m.
To: Elias Dinzey
Cc: Roberto Galvez; Mishiko Seino; Pura A. Hernandez; Donaldo Lopez
Subject: RE: Financing Agreement with UNDP for the project entitled " Improving Human 

Security in the Bateyes of the Dominican Republic... (HCR-AS-11-088)

Dear Elias, 
 
We would need t do an amendment of this agreement to remove 6.b and the reference to interests and in 7, the 
reference to interests.  
 
Please inform the donor. However, for the sake of time, I am clearing this on an exceptional basis, provided that this 
clarification is made in written to the partner. 
 
Best, 
Shalina 
 
Shalina Miah 
Cofinancing Agreements Specialist 
Directorate 
Bureau for External Relations and Advocacy 
United Nations Development Programme 
Telephone :(212) 906-5033          
Fax:      (212) 906-6577 
One UN Plaza 
DC 1-1974 
New York, NY 10017 
USA 
 
From: Elias Dinzey  
Sent: Monday, December 10, 2012 2:38 PM 
To: Shalina Miah 
Cc: Roberto Galvez; Mishiko Seino; Pura A. Hernandez; Donaldo Lopez 
Subject: Financing Agreement with UNDP for the project entitled " Improving Human Security in the Bateyes of the 
Dominican Republic... (HCR-AS-11-088) 
 
Dear Ms. Miah: 
 
I hope this mail finds you fine.  We would like to kindly request for your approval and authorization for the Financing 
Agreement with UNDP for the project entitled " Improving Human Security in the “Bateyes” of the Dominican Republic 
(HCR-AS-11-088).   
 
As this is a non-standard agreement, your clearance on this regard would be highly appreciate. 
 
Thank you in advance for your gentle attention,  
 
Elias Dinzey 
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Elías Dinzey 
Gerente de Operaciones 
Programa de las Naciones Unidas para el Desarrollo 
Avda. Anacaona #9, Mirador Sur. Santo Domingo, DN. 11109 
República Dominicana 
elias.dinzey@undp.org 
+1-809-537-0909 x 240 | Cel: +1-829-341-5647 | Fax: +1-809-531-3507 
Skype Name:  elias.dinzey 
 

www.pnud.org.do  Siguenos en:      

 
 
Por favor considere el medio ambiente antes de imprimir este email. 

 
 


